
 
 

 

November 20, 2020 
Projects: 18-2252 & 15-1345 

 
PROJECT UPDATE 

SCHOMBERG AVENUE 
CITY OF MISSISSAUGA 

 
What are we doing? 
• Temporary road restoration on Schomberg Avenue from Cawthra Road to Breckenridge Road.  
• Continue the watermain construction from 3423 Schomberg Avenue to Breckenridge Road. 

   
When? 
• We expect to start the temporary road restoration works on November 16, 2020.  
• Temporary Restoration works should be completed on or about December 4, 2020. 
• Remaining watermain underground works should be completed on or before February 1, 2021. 
• Temporary restoration of remaining watermain works should be completed on or before February 

8, 2021. 
 
Once all underground watermain works are completed, we will return to your street next Spring to 
complete the permanent road and sod restoration. 
 
Who can you call? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Grace Krasowski 
Brandon Vandermeer 
Avalon Myers 

Project Manager 
Inspector 
Project Ambassador  

905-791-7800, ext. 7820 
905-791-7800, ext. 3246 
416-457-3889 

Technicore Underground Inc. 
will do the work, under contract to the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Khaled Elnabolsy Project Manager 416-770-0457 
 
Traffic and Parking Control 
• We may need to reduce traffic to a single lane during construction.   
• If we have to reroute traffic, we will place signs giving directions. 
 
Driveway Access 
• Due to construction activities, we may need to block your driveway for a short time. We will contact 

you before we do this to arrange for the best time and for alternate access, if needed. 
• We will make sure businesses have access at all times. 
• Please call the Project Manager if you have special needs related to access or business hours.   
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

 
 
Project Updates 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• We will try to disturb you as little as possible. 
• Please call the project manager or inspector if you have any problems or special needs.    
 
Thank you! 
Grace Krasowski 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division  
905-791-7800, ext. 7820 

 
Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 

 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the community safe by 
complying with provincial regulations, physical distancing, using PPE and adjusting work schedules & shifts. 

https://www.peelregion.ca/construction/projects.asp
http://www.twitter.com/peelpublicworks

